
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Planning Ahead for Transition into 
Secondary School: A Session for Y5 

Parents of pupils with no EHCP 
  

 
 

 
The Communication and Autism Team would like to invite you to a 
session to consider planning ahead for your child’s secondary 
transfer.  There will be an opportunity to ask questions to the C/AT 
representatives about supporting your child/young person during the 
current situation and the focus of the meeting will be to give you 
information about the application process and types of provision 
available  
 

 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 10th February 2021 
12.30 - 2.30 pm 

 
This session will be run via  

Microsoft Teams/Remote training so you will need access to a 
laptop or phone that has this application.   
To secure your place please book online via: 

http://accesstoeducation.birmingham.gov.uk Please note once 
you have booked a place you will be sent an invite via 

microsoft teams to attend the training.  
 

Please note this is a parent/carer only session.  
 

For more information please contact: 
zoe.atzori@birmingham.gov.uk 

 

http://accesstoeducation.birmingham.gov.uk/
mailto:zoe.atzori@birmingham.gov.uk

